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Cire Muir Our Ref: SSD-10389-PA-2
Town Planning Advisor
Health Infrastructure NSW
77 Pacific Highway,
North Sydney, NSW, 2060

17/09/2021

Dear Ms Muir,
Liverpool Hospital Redevelopment (SSD-10389)

Staging Report, Conditions A10 and A11

I refer to the Staging Report, Revision 5 dated 7 September 2021, submitted in accordance with condition
A10 for the Liverpool Hospital Redevelopment (SSD 10389). I acknowledge and thank you for your
response to the Department’s request for further information. 

I note that the Staging Report:
 has been reviewed by Health Infrastructure NSW and no issues have been raised;
 contains the information required by conditions A10 and A11 of the consent; 
 has addressed the comments raised by the Department; and 
 has been submitted to the Department prior to the commencement of construction works.

Accordingly, as a nominee of the Planning Secretary, I am satisfied that the Staging Report, Revision 5
dated 7 September 2021, meets the requirements in accordance with condition A10 of SSD 10389.

I remind you to submit an updated Staging Report for the Planning Secretary’s approval once
occupation/operations dates of the staged works are finalised.

Please note that if there is any inconsistency between the approved document and the conditions of
consent, then the requirements of the consent will prevail.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Sidonie Crepeau at
sidonie.crepeau@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Jake Shackleton
Director – Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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